
The Rock Rooms are located in 20 middle and high schools in Marion and Lake 
County. The Rock provides essential needs for students in our local community, 
giving them hope for a future by providing them power in the present. The Rock 

rooms provide resources such as food, clothing, hygiene products, counseling 
and much more. They are staffed full-time by community volunteers who are 

available to support students during the school day.

Donations must be received between 10am on Sept 19th and 7pm on the 20th

Give4Marion is a day of giving fueled by the power of social media and collaboration. 
Give4Marion is an initiative of Community Foundation of Ocala.

Early donations begin on September 12th through the 19th!

SCAN THE QR CODE SCAN THE QR CODE 
TO DONATE TODAY!TO DONATE TODAY!


